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Summary:

President Syngman Rhee and Mrs. Rhee accept the invitation for an event at Eighth
Army Headquarters on March 26.
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Dear General 'raylor:»

The President and Mrs. Khee have
asked me to accept the gracious invitatioa
which you extended to them to de the guests
of the Eighth Army Headquarters on March 26.
They will ba pleased to remain for a movie
at the Army Mess if one is arranged.

Very sincerely yours,

Yu Chang Jun
Office of tlie President

General Maxwell D. Taylor, USA
Comndigi

Eighth United States Army
Yong San



